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While I am sorry to see any downzoning 

aong Marshall, I do applaud CM Nelson’s 

amendment. Preserving opportunities for 

transit oriented growth along the vital 21/53 

bus route is a must do thing for St Paul. We 

recently received news that the world will 

see deadly and irreversible climate change in 

a decade. The least we can do for those who 

would like to live longer than 12 more years 

is to better promote places where it’s easy to 

be car free to live, work and play.  
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